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April 21, 2022

Hello, my name is Hunter Moore. I am currently a sophomore and am majoring in

Agriculture Plant Science. I really have a desire to join the Student Government Association

(SGA) at Bakersfield College because I want to get more involved and really make a positive

impact. I also want to give a voice to other students that I hopefully have the opportunity to

represent in SGA, especially with emphasis on the agriculture community here at Bakersfield

College. The skills that I have to be successful in any position I am needed include a willingness

to listen, compromise, work with others, an open mind and a willingness to learn. I also hope to

offer a unique perspective to SGA. I think student government is essential in all colleges and

universities as it values the perspectives and concerns of students and allows student

representatives to solve and help with those concerns by allowing students to govern and make

decisions in their student government. With that being said, I hope that will have the opportunity

to represent and make a significant impact in the lives of my fellow college students.

Sincerely,

Hunter Moore


